
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Form 7 to Form 6 Forum - POSTPONED 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you will know, we were due to host the Forum for the current Form 7 
cohort this Wednesday.  Unfortunately, due to logistical problems, we 
will need to postpone this until a little later in the term.  We will be in 
touch with a new date as soon as possible.  Apologies for any 
inconvenience caused. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Rachel  

 


